
Receiving a Delegation from the Provincial Council of Ninveveh, Sayyid Ammar
Al Hakim Reiterates His Support to Nineveh and its People to Eliminate ISIS

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, reiterated his support

to the local government of Nineveh to free the province from the ISIS gangs, affirming his full

support to granting the local governments their complete mandates and avoiding the mistakes of

the past. His eminence also discussed with the governmental delegation of Nineveh the issue of

displaced and the ways to support them and provide them with caravans.

This came when his eminence was receiving a delegation from the provincial council of Nineveh

in his office in Baghdad, on Saturday, November 1st, 2014.

    For his part, the Nineveh provincial council member, Khalaf Al Hadidi, indicated that their

meeting with his eminence Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, discussed the ways to free Nineveh from the

gangs of ISIS, to bring it back to the country and to preserve the dignity of its people. He

also discussed the issue of the displaced and how to relieve their suffering, explaining that

the meeting tackled the issue of human rights and dignity, as well as the issue of

decentralization and how to enhance it in view of its great role in the provision of services

to the people. His eminence expressed in this context his full support to Nineveh to be freed

by its people, calling on the tribes of the province to unite and cooperate with the security

forces in their efforts to free Nineveh from the gangs of ISIS.


